

Forge Valley School Wood Lane, Sheffield, S6 5HG Tel:0114 234 8805 Fax: 0114 232 4120 enquiries@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk www.forgevalley.school

Headteacher: Mr Dale Barrowclough

September 2021

Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers,

## Y10 Assessment

I would like to share information regarding the arrangements for the Y10 Assessments taking place in the coming weeks. The assessments will take place in lesson time between Monday 11th October and Friday 15<sup>th</sup> October. Pupils will be informed by their subject teacher which day their assessment will be and they should write this in their planner. To aid with revision the content of each individual assessment, and additional revision advice, will be shared by class teachers during lesson time.

I understand that the transition to Y10 assessments will be challenging for some pupils. For this reason, I am offering two drop-in sessions on revision advice and managing exam stress. These sessions will take place on Wednesday 29th September and Wednesday 6th October from 3pm in room 131. I would encourage pupils to attend these to develop their confidence ahead of their exams.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding these assessments please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully,

Rebecca Lewis Head of Year 10 rlewis@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk













